
Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Dear Enfield Council,
I am writing concerning the new building of the crematorium, which I strongly object 
towards.
(Draft policy DM BG10 in the Draft Enfield Local Plan. This allocates Firs Farm Wetlands 
(Site ID SA59) as a site for burial and/or crematorium use.)
 The council is making a huge mistake building the body - burning chamber in the heart of 
century - old Firs Farm, which is surrounded by a nursery, primary and secondary school, 
not to forget all of the friendly families living on Firs Lane or typically around the area. 
You are also removing a large play area and football field for children. This is an awful 
idea, since it will ruin the image of this beautiful area. Please rethink this decision and 
build it in a more sparsely populated area outside of London.
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